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Headteacher: Mrs S Boyle 
 

 
Friday 27 September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 
 
Important Information regarding bus services to school 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to update you on some important changes to our 
school's access to bus services. 
 
Effective from Monday 30 September 2024, there will be additional buses on the 9S bus route to 
and from school. Please refer to the enclosed table for the updated times and routes. 
 
Due to the additional services on the 9S there is no longer a need for pupils to catch a bus on the 
Kenilworth Road, either in the morning or in the evening. I must stress that it is dangerous to cross 
this road with a speed limit of 50 mph, and I kindly ask that you speak with your child to ensure 
they are now using the 9S service to and from school. 
 
Furthermore, there will be additional capacity with an additional bus on the 60 route in the morning. 
Please see attached the timetable for this bus. This additional capacity will run until Friday 20 
December 2024 when it will be reviewed by National Express and Transport for West Midlands. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude for your continued support with our 
school's transport arrangements. I am also pleased to congratulate our pupils on their respectful 
behaviour while travelling to and from school. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Boyle 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

  

 
 

 
Changes to bus services  
 
12X – Now the University of Warwick students have returned from the summer break we have 
been advised by National Express for students not to try and catch these buses as they may be full 
and won’t be able to stop on the Kenilworth Road.  
  
9S – National Express are putting on two additional 9S buses to help with capacity issues. One of 
these 9S buses will start and finish at the KFC bus stop / Walsgrave Road Stoke.  
To catch this bus in town please us the stop HS1 outside the Transport Museum NOT Pool 
Meadow.  
Please see attached timetable.  
  
60 – Service – Stagecoach are putting on an additional 60 bus in the morning only starting from 
Warwickshire Shopping Park to help students getting to school. It will leave Warwickshire 
Shopping Park at 07.18am and arrive at the Burnt Post at 07.52am 
Please see attached timetable  
 
17X  Service Will run as normal but will be busy now the University is back.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

  

 
 

No 60 Additional Bus AM only  

  

  



   

 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


